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Grayling bids farewell….
With the date of the General Election confirmed to be the 4th of July 2024 Epsom and Ewell’s Member of Parliament since 7th
June 2001, Chris Grayling, who is not standing for Parliament this time, writes to his constituents.

Dear constituent
As you will know, the Prime Minister has called a general election for 4th July. All Parliamentary activity is now ceasing and

there will be no new debates or Parliamentary motions before the election.
 

I am not standing for re-election and so cease to be an MP when Parliament is dissolved on 29th May. I will, though, remain
responsible for urgent constituency case work in Epsom and Ewell until polling day and until my successor is elected.

 
As the campaign has now started, I will no longer be responding to emails about party or policy issues. However if you have an

urgent personal problem which requires my help during the campaign period, please feel free to raise it with me
at chris.grayling.mp@parliament.uk, which will remain operational until polling day. 

Once Parliament has been dissolved my constituency data records will be destroyed, as is required legally. If you contact me for
help with an urgent matter please let me know at the same time if you are happy for your issue and data to be passed on to my

successor if the your case is still outstanding at the time of the election.
 

It has been a great honour to represent this constituency, and I send my good wishes to everyone locally for the future.
With best wishes

 
Chris Grayling
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